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The court's decision yesterday regarding Catholic Charities' foster care services marks a sad day
for the children of Illinois.

The State of [llinois is actively taking steps to push Catholic Charities of the Dioceses of
Belleville, Joliet, Peoria and Springfield out of foster care services, which would end a
partnership that dates back to the mid-1960s with the creation of the Illinois Department of
Children and Family Services. The message from the state of Illinois is simple: Organizations
that only place children in accord with their religious beliefs are barred from state contracts —

Catholics need not apply.

Catholic Charities has been caring for vulnerable children for more than 100 years, leading to
DCFS’ current success rate.

As we consider the next steps in our course of action, we pray for the children and for our
dedicated employees who may be so adversely affected by this decision.
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